
Rabbi Erica Asch of Temple Beth El in Augusta, Rabbi Rachel Isaacs of Beth Israel in Waterville, and educator Melanie
Weiss will be here with a group of kids from their synagogues for aFamily Shabbat Service this Friday, July 22, at 5 p.m.

Come on over for some singing and a warm welcome to Shabbat. Bring the little ones and the not-so-little ones. All are
invited to this very special service.

Let's welcome our neighbors to our beautiful shul and to our community!

-- 
Liz Soloway Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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